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Support for Rezoning Request on Emmaus Church Land 


			From


			Lola Hancock


			To


			Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council


			Recipients


			Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org





Dear Members of City Council,
 
I am a resident of the Highlands, and I am writing to you in support of the rezoning application (http://bit.ly/neighborhoodmedicalcare) for the property owned by the Emmaus Lutheran Church at W. 32nd Ave & Irving St. I agree with the proposed zoning change from U-SU-A to U-MS-2x.
 
I understand that the church would like to build a two-story medical office building fronting 32nd Ave, with an adjoining surface parking lot. The surrounding context of that site is clearly commercial, with commercial uses to the west, north, and east. The church (and its large lawn) directly borders the site to the south, and provides a buffer between the main street site and the residential neighborhood.

I value efforts to create mixed-use neighborhoods and support neighborhood vitality. If we are serious about wanting walkable and sustainable communities, we need to put necessary services (like medical care) where people live -- yet at appropriate sites that support non-residential uses.

The site is in a vibrant, main street-oriented part of our neighborhood, and it is currently underutilized and doesn't fit with the surrounding context. It is clearly a site that would benefit from reinvestment.

I am comfortable in the knowledge that U-MS-2x is the most restrictive commercial zoning designation in the code. The medical office building will only be 6% larger than the nearby Mondo Vino building (the parking requirements create a limit on the size of the building) and I think that the proposed scale and proximity to main street frontage is completely appropriate for the site.

I know that the development team has participated in numerous meetings with community members, including hosting design workshops to allow neighbors to create the vision statement for the building's design. I look forward to seeing how this building will be incorporated into our wonderful existing neighborhood.

Please support this rezoning application. Thank you for your time.
 
Lola Hancock
30th and Lowell







Support for Rezoning Request on Emmaus Church Land


			From


			Lola Hancock


			To


			Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council


			Recipients


			Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org








Dear Members of City Council,
 
I am a resident of __the Highlands_______, and I am writing to you in support of the rezoning application (http://bit.ly/neighborhoodmedicalcare) for the property owned by the Emmaus Lutheran Church at W. 32nd Ave & Irving St. I agree with the proposed zoning change from U-SU-A to U-MS-2x.
 
I understand that the church would like to build a two-story medical office building fronting 32nd Ave, with an adjoining surface parking lot. The surrounding context of that site is clearly commercial, with commercial uses to the west, north, and east. The church (and its large lawn) directly borders the site to the south, and provides a buffer between the main street site and the residential neighborhood.

I value efforts to create mixed-use neighborhoods and support neighborhood vitality. If we are serious about wanting walkable and sustainable communities, we need to put necessary services (like medical care) where people live -- yet at appropriate sites that support non-residential uses.

The site is in a vibrant, main street-oriented part of our neighborhood, and it is currently underutilized and doesn't fit with the surrounding context. It is clearly a site that would benefit from reinvestment.

I am comfortable in the knowledge that U-MS-2x is the most restrictive commercial zoning designation in the code. The medical office building will only be 6% larger than the nearby Mondo Vino building (the parking requirements create a limit on the size of the building) and I think that the proposed scale and proximity to main street frontage is completely appropriate for the site.

I know that the development team has participated in numerous meetings with community members, including hosting design workshops to allow neighbors to create the vision statement for the building's design. I look forward to seeing how this building will be incorporated into our wonderful existing neighborhood.

Please support this rezoning application. Thank you for your time.



Lola Hancock


32nd and Lowell


Denver










Support for Medical Office Building project on Emmaus Church land


			From


			Barbara Costa


			To


			Rezoning - CPD; Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com


			Recipients


			Rezoning@denvergov.org; Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com





Dear Councilman Espinoza and Members of Planning Board, 





I am a resident of the Berkeley Park neighborhood. Though I don't live directly in the West Highland neighborhood, I am nearby.  I am writing to you in support of the rezoning application to build a Medical Office Building on the Emmaus Lutheran Church land at the southeast corner of 32nd & Irving (http://bit.ly/neighborhoodmedicalcare).  Frankly, I couldn't be more pleased with this historic neighborhood church's vision for serving our neighborhood. 






The community in northwest Denver is home to a growing number of families, as well as many seniors in need of medical care. Mine included. I am parent to a five-year old son and daughter to a 62-year old mother who also lives in our neighborhood. A medical office building (with an adjacent parking lot) in that location would be incredibly beneficial for the neighborhood and for my family, specifically. I think it would be an extremely positive addition for our community who will now have convenient access to comprehensive medical care so close-by. 






I believe that the project is appropriate for the location, particularly since it would be surrounded by commercial buildings to the west, north, and east, and buffered by the church building to the south. I also think that the proposed 2-story building is a reasonable size and won’t be disruptive to the neighborhood fabric. I understand that the development team has been working with community members to create a vision for the building’s design and how best to incorporate it into our wonderful existing neighborhood. I've seen some of the renderings of the proposed building and the design appears unassuming and cohesive with the the other buildings in Highlands Square. 






If we are really sincere about wanting to make our community more walkable and sustainable, we need to encourage appropriate projects like this that provide necessary services within a neighborhood context. I urge you to support this rezoning application. Thank you for your time.












With warm regards,





Barbara L. Costa





4463 Raleigh Street





Denver, CO 80212


















Support for Medical Office Building project on Emmaus Church land


			From


			Valeria Fischer


			To


			Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council


			Recipients


			Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org





Dear Councilman Espinoza and Members of Planning Board:





I am a Senior resident of West Highland in Northwest Denver & am writing to you in support of the rezoning application to build a Medical Office Building on the Emmaus Lutheran Church land at the southeast corner of 32nd & Irving  (http://bit.ly /neighborhoodmedical care) .





The community in northwest  Denver has many seniors in need of medical care.  A medical office building (with an adjacent  parking lot) in that location would be incredibly beneficial for the neighborhood.





I believe that the project is appropriate for the location & would be a continuation of Emmaus' 100 plus years of commitment to the community.  





I urge you to support this rezoning application!!  thank you for your time.





                                                   Valeria V . Fischer


                                                    The Argyle


                                                     4115 W. 38th Ave.,  Denver,  CO  80212







Support for Medical Office Building project on Emmaus Church land


			From


			Courtney McRickard


			To


			Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council; Rezoning - CPD; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com


			Recipients


			Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org; Rezoning@denvergov.org; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com





Dear Councilman Espinoza and Members of Planning Board,


i am writing to express my support for the rezoning and development of a medical office bldg in the highlands neighborhood. 






i am the mother of two young boys and think local services is a wonderful asset to the area.  the proposed bldg scale feels appropriate within the context and current bldg mass within the area.  the added benefit of shared parking will be a relief for the restaurants and retail after hours. 






the value of our urban neighborhoods can only increase with local services, increased walkability, contextual design and density.






i urge you to support the rezoning of the project.






thank you. 


courtney mcrickard 















Support for Medical Office Building project on Emmaus Church land


			From


			hunter neudorff


			To


			Rezoning - CPD; Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com


			Recipients


			Rezoning@denvergov.org; Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com





Dear Councilman Espinoza and Members of Planning Board,
 
I am a resident of North Denver, and I am writing to you in support of the rezoning application to build a Medical Office Building on the Emmaus Lutheran Church land at the southeast corner of 32nd & Irving (http://bit.ly/neighborhoodmedicalcare).
 
The community in northwest Denver is home to a growing number of families, as well as many seniors in need of medical care. A medical office building (with an adjacent parking lot) in that location would be incredibly beneficial for the neighborhood. 
 
I believe that the project is appropriate for the location, particularly since it would be surrounded by commercial buildings to the west, north, and east, and buffered by the church building to the south. I also think that the proposed 2-story building is a reasonable size and won’t be disruptive to the neighborhood fabric. I understand that the development team has been working with community members to create a vision for the building’s design and how best to incorporate it into our wonderful existing neighborhood.
 
If we are really sincere about wanting to make our community more walkable and sustainable, we need to encourage appropriate projects like this that provide necessary services within a neighborhood context. I urge you to support this rezoning application. Thank you for your time.
 



Hunter Neudorff







Medical office West Highlands


			From


			Stephanie Owens


			To


			Rezoning - CPD; Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com


			Recipients


			Rezoning@denvergov.org; Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com





Dear Councilman Espinoza and Members of Planning Board,





I am a resident of West Highlands, and I am writing to you in support


of the rezoning application to build a Medical Office Building on the


Emmaus Lutheran Church land at the southeast corner of 32nd & Irving


(http://bit.ly/neighborhoodmedicalcare).





The community in northwest Denver is home to a growing number of


families, as well as many seniors in need of medical care. A medical


office building (with an adjacent parking lot) in that location would


be incredibly beneficial for the neighborhood.





I believe that the project is appropriate for the location,


particularly since it would be surrounded by commercial buildings to


the west, north, and east, and buffered by the church building to the


south. I also think that the proposed 2-story building is a reasonable


size and won’t be disruptive to the neighborhood fabric. I understand


that the development team has been working with community members to


create a vision for the building’s design and how best to incorporate


it into our wonderful existing neighborhood.





If we are really sincere about wanting to make our community more


walkable and sustainable, we need to encourage appropriate projects


like this that provide necessary services within a neighborhood


context. I urge you to support this rezoning application. Thank you


for your time.








-- 


Stephanie Owens


3315 Meade St.


Denver, 80211







Rezoing at 32nd and Irving SUPPORT!


			From


			Ali Joiner


			To


			Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council


			Recipients


			Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org





Mr. Espinoza, 





I am writing as a resident of the Berkeley neighborhood who follows all of the West Highlands, Regis, Sunnyside and Berkeley development. My household is in SUPPORT of the rezoning at 32nd and Irving and would be excited to see an Urgent Care facility added to our great neighborhood. The idea that if something was urgent, but not an emergency a walk away, especially if I was unable to drive, is appealing and its location along our main street of 32nd is appropriately sited. 





 





I see it as a positive addition to our neighborhood and extended community and I hope you will too. 





 





Ali M Joiner Associate AIA, LEED GA





SA+R 
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Support for Medical Office Building project on Emmaus Church land


			From


			gpbexplore@aol.com


			To


			Rezoning - CPD; Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com


			Recipients


			Rezoning@denvergov.org; Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com





TO:
rezoning@denvergov.org; rafael.espinoza@denvergov.org; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com

SUBJECT:
Support for Medical Office Building project on Emmaus Church land

Dear Councilman Espinoza and Members of Planning Board,
 
Although I am a resident of Lakewood, I do work for Emmaus Lutheran Church.  I believe and support in its mission and beneficial presence in the Highlands neighborhood.  I am writing to you in support of the rezoning application to build a Medical Office Building on the Emmaus Lutheran Church land at the southeast corner of 32nd & Irving (http://bit.ly/neighborhoodmedicalcare).
 
The community in northwest Denver is home to a growing number of families, as well as many seniors in need of medical care. A medical office building (with an adjacent parking lot) in that location would be incredibly beneficial for the neighborhood. 
 
I believe that the project is appropriate for the location, particularly since it would be surrounded by commercial buildings to the west, north, and east, and buffered by the church building to the south. I also think that the proposed 2-story building is a reasonable size and won’t be disruptive to the neighborhood fabric. I understand that the development team has been working with community members to create a vision for the building’s design and how best to incorporate it into our wonderful existing neighborhood.
 
If we are really sincere about wanting to make our community more walkable and sustainable, we need to encourage appropriate projects like this that provide necessary services within a neighborhood context. I urge you to support this rezoning application. Thank you for your time.
 
Pamela Bechtold








Highlands Medical Office Building project- yes please


			From


			Rebecca Knapp


			To


			Rezoning - CPD; Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com


			Recipients


			Rezoning@denvergov.org; Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com





Dear Councilman Espinoza and Members of Planning Board,





      We have owned our house (here in Highlands) for 11 years, we live here. My family has been here since 1933.  





      My Grandmother was raised here in Highlands, her family moved here in 1933 from elsewhere in Denver. She loved it here and raised her boys here. Her home was a hub for our family.  She moved about 13 years ago because she was going blind and needed a more walkable community. She is still alive and regrets having had to sell her house and move away. We need more accessible medical care. Our elderly get "squeezed out" by the lack of it! 





  I support the rezoning application to build a Medical Office Building on the Emmaus Lutheran Church land at the southeast corner of 32nd & Irving (http://bit.ly/neighborhoodmedicalcare).





A medical office building (with an adjacent parking lot) in that location would be a huge asset for the neighborhood.





I wish my grandma could of stuck it out to see how her neighborhood is changing for the better. 





Thanks, 





Becky 











  


L A N D S C A P E
A R C H I T E C T
Rebecca R. Knapp
1934 West 37Th Ave. Denver, CO 80211 • rebecca_knapp@hotmail.com • www.KnappLandscapeArchitecture.com
303-868-0256








Brad: Support for Medical Office Building project on Emmaus Church land


			From


			Brad Wright


			To


			Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council; Rezoning - CPD


			Recipients


			Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org; Rezoning@denvergov.org





Dear Councilman Espinoza and Members of Planning Board,





I am a 63 year old resident of West Highlands and I am writing to you in support of the rezoning application to build a Medical Office Building on the Emmaus Lutheran Church land at the southeast corner of 32nd & Irving.





Northwest Denver is my home since 2000 and will always be my home. A medical office building in that location would be incredibly beneficial to me.





I believe that the project is appropriate for the location, particularly since it would be surrounded by commercial buildings to the west, north, and east, and buffered by the church building to the south. I also think that the proposed 2-story building is a reasonable size and won’t be disruptive to the neighborhood fabric. I have spoken with the landowner and understand that the development team has been working with community members to create a vision for the building’s design and how best to incorporate it into my wonderful existing neighborhood.





I have worked with several efforts, both as a professional and as a volunteer, to make communities more walkable and sustainable. I encourage appropriate projects like this that provide necessary services within a neighborhood context. I urge you to support this rezoning application. Thank you for your time.





Brad Wright, 3631 W. 30th Ave. Wright,





New mail is tirebiter8@gmail.com










Support for medical building project on Emmaus Lutheran Church land


			From


			Larry Dyslin


			To


			Rezoning - CPD; Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council


			Cc


			Neighborhood Medical Care In West Highland


			Recipients


			Rezoning@denvergov.org; Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com





Dear Councilman Espinoza and members of Denver Planning Board,





We are writing to you in support of the rezoning application to build a medical office building on the property


of Emmaus Lutheran Church on the corner of 31st and Irving.  While we do not live in the neighborhood, we


have been members of this church for nearly 50 years.  Emmaus Lutheran Church has been at this location


in North Denver since 1907.





Church members spent many hours discussing the best use of this property.  We sincerely believe that a


medical office building will be an excellent addition to the neighborhood and will greatly benefit the health


and welfare of our neighbors.





We urge you to support this rezoning application.  Thank you.





Larry and Elaine Dyslin







Support for Medical Office Building project on Emmaus Church land


			From


			Andrea Madrid


			To


			Rezoning - CPD; Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com


			Recipients


			Rezoning@denvergov.org; Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com





Dear Councilman Espinoza and Members of Planning Board,
 
I am a resident of North West Denver, and I am writing to you in support of the rezoning application to build a Medical Office Building on the Emmaus Lutheran Church land at the southeast corner of 32nd & Irving (http://bit.ly/neighborhoodmedicalcare).
 
The community in northwest Denver is home to a growing number of families, as well as many seniors in need of medical care. A medical office building (with an adjacent parking lot) in that location would be incredibly beneficial for the neighborhood. 
 
As a member of Emmaus Lutheran Church, I believe that the project is appropriate for the location, particularly since it would be surrounded by commercial buildings to the west, north, and east, and buffered by the church building to the south. I also think that the proposed 2-story building is a reasonable size and won’t be disruptive to the neighborhood fabric. I understand that the development team has been working with community members to create a vision for the building’s design and how best to incorporate it into our wonderful existing neighborhood.
 
If we are really sincere about wanting to make our community more walkable and sustainable, we need to encourage appropriate projects like this that provide necessary services within a neighborhood context. I urge you to support this rezoning application. Thank you for your time.
 
Andrea Madrid
303-906-2164





 





Andrea Madrid
Document Control Specialist
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Support for Medical Office Building project on Emmaus Church land


			From


			Paige Merriman


			To


			Rezoning - CPD; Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com


			Recipients


			Rezoning@denvergov.org; Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com





To Whom It May concern:


 


I live in Potter Highlands in northwest denver.  I support Emmaus church being  rezoned and converted to a medical office (urgent care) for residents in the neighborhood.  This is something that is missing and is welcomed so that we don't have to drive to downtown or elsewhere to get medical attention.





I encourage you to allow this business to  come into our neighborhood rather than the endless, over-abundant number of eateries and high-priced, frivilous boutiques that have innundated my neighborhood.    


 


It is especially nice that there is off-street parking for this establishment considering that all the other restaurants force patrons to park on the street and congest our streets and neighborhood streets.  


 


If you have questions please contact me.


Thank you


Paige Merriman


2824 w. 35th ave


303-458-8847

 

 
 
 








Support for Medical Office Building project on Emmaus Church land


			From


			Mark Wiley


			To


			Rezoning - CPD; Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council


			Cc


			nmcwesthighland@gmail.com


			Recipients


			Rezoning@denvergov.org; Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com





Dear Councilman Espinoza and Members of Planning Board,
 
I am a resident of Glendale, and I am writing to you in support of the rezoning application to build a Medical Office Building on the Emmaus Lutheran Church land at the southeast corner of 32nd & Irving (http://bit.ly/neighborhoodmedicalcare).
 
The community in northwest Denver is home to a growing number of families, as well as many seniors in need of medical care. A medical office building (with an adjacent parking lot) in that location would be incredibly beneficial for the neighborhood. 
 
I believe that the project is appropriate for the location, particularly since it would be surrounded by commercial buildings to the west, north, and east, and buffered by the church building to the south. I also think that the proposed 2-story building is a reasonable size and won’t be disruptive to the neighborhood fabric. I understand that the development team has been working with community members to create a vision for the building’s design and how best to incorporate it into our wonderful existing neighborhood.
 
If we are really sincere about wanting to make our community more walkable and sustainable, we need to encourage appropriate projects like this that provide necessary services within a neighborhood context. I urge you to support this rezoning application. Thank you for your time.





 





Mark Wiley 
Lead Quality Inspector
 
 938 Quail Street 
 Lakewood, CO  80215 
 Tele:  303.235.8944 x2026
 Fax:  303.235.8947 
 





An AS9100 and ISO9000 Registered Company





www.primusaero.com





Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. P
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project on Emmaus Church land


			From


			Ron Werner


			To


			Rezoning - CPD; Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com


			Recipients


			Rezoning@denvergov.org; Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com








Dear Councilman Espinoza and Members of Planning Board,
 
I am a resident of Denver,  and I am writing to you in support of the rezoning application to build a Medical Office Building on the Emmaus Lutheran Church land at the southeast corner of 32nd & Irving (http://bit.ly/neighborhoodmedicalcare).
 
The community in northwest Denver is home to a growing number of families, as well as many seniors in need of medical care. A medical office building (with an adjacent parking lot) in that location would be incredibly beneficial for the neighborhood. 
 
I believe that the project is appropriate for the location, particularly since it would be surrounded by commercial buildings to the west, north, and east, and buffered by the church building to the south. I also think that the proposed 2-story building is a reasonable size and won’t be disruptive to the neighborhood fabric. I understand that the development team has been working with community members to create a vision for the building’s design and how best to incorporate it into our wonderful existing neighborhood.
 
If we are really sincere about wanting to make our community more walkable and sustainable, we need to encourage appropriate projects like this that provide necessary services within a neighborhood context. I urge you to support this rezoning application. Thank you for your time.












Ronald E. Werner





President & Co Founder





HW Home, Inc.





 





  





www.hwhome.com












A Colorado Company since 1999





National Home Furnishings Retailer of the Year
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Brad: Support for Medical Office Building project on Emmaus Church land


			From


			Brad Wright


			To


			Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council; rg@gmail.com; Rezoning - CPD


			Recipients


			Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org; rg@gmail.com; Rezoning@denvergov.org





Dear Councilman Espinoza and Members of Planning Board,





I am a 63 year old resident of West Highlands and I am writing to you in support of the rezoning application to build a Medical Office Building on the Emmaus Lutheran Church land at the southeast corner of 32nd & Irving.





Northwest Denver is my home since 2000 and will always be my home. A medical office building in that location would be incredibly beneficial to me.





I believe that the project is appropriate for the location, particularly since it would be surrounded by commercial buildings to the west, north, and east, and buffered by the church building to the south. I also think that the proposed 2-story building is a reasonable size and won’t be disruptive to the neighborhood fabric. I have spoken with the landowner and understand that the development team has been working with community members to create a vision for the building’s design and how best to incorporate it into my wonderful existing neighborhood.





I have worked with several efforts, both as a professional and as a volunteer, to make communities more walkable and sustainable. I encourage appropriate projects like this that provide necessary services within a neighborhood context. I urge you to support this rezoning application. Thank you for your time.





Brad Wright,
3631 W. 30th Ave.





New mail is tirebiter8@gmail.com










Support for Medical Office Building project on Emmaus Church land


			From


			Judy Cisney


			To


			Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council


			Recipients


			Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org





I live in the West Highlands and wish to express my support for the Emmaus Church's plan for a medical building on the southeast corner of 32nd Ave. and Irving.  





Using the space for a medical building seems the perfect thing. It would be a low-profile building, serving a community need, helping to balance the offering in a primarily commericial area. We also need to encourage churches to do good in their communities since tax dollars are in ever shorter supply these days.






Due to it's heavily commercial nature, the location is NOT appropriate for a house, and a high-profile apartment building or other high-density residential building, I feel,  would be an unfortunate choice for the corner, and we don't need another restaurant, tavern or dress boutique. 





Thank You for your consideration of my letter.


Sincerely,


-- 



Judy Cisney


3265 Utica St.


Denver, 80212


303-797-8694


judyveta@gmail.com







Support for Medical Office Building project on Emmaus Church land


			From


			Lyric Turner


			To


			Rezoning - CPD; Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com


			Recipients


			Rezoning@denvergov.org; Rafael.Espinoza@denvergov.org; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com








Dear Councilman Espinoza and Members of Planning Board,

I am a resident of Highlands (W. 37th and Eliot), and I am writing to you in support of the rezoning application to build a Medical Office Building on the Emmaus Lutheran Church land at the southeast corner of 32nd & Irving (http://bit.ly/neighborhoodmedicalcare).

The community in northwest Denver is home to a growing number of families, as well as many seniors in need of medical care. A medical office building (with an adjacent parking lot) in that location would be incredibly beneficial for the neighborhood. 

I believe that the project is appropriate for the location, particularly since it would be surrounded by commercial buildings to the west, north, and east, and buffered by the church building to the south. I also think that the proposed 2-story building is a reasonable size and won’t be disruptive to the neighborhood fabric. I understand that the development team has been working with community members to create a vision for the building’s design and how best to incorporate it into our wonderful existing neighborhood.

If we are really sincere about wanting to make our community more walkable and sustainable, we need to encourage appropriate projects like this that provide necessary services within a neighborhood context. I urge you to support this rezoning application. Thank you for your time.







Lyric Turner





President





Red House Staging & Interiors





www.redhousestaging.com





lyric@redhousestaging.com





office: 202-257-2072





mobile: 720-648-4799








 






1413388209496.gif


...

staging & interiors










Medical Building on Emmanus Church Land


			From


			Bill Cisney


			To


			Rezoning - CPD; Espinoza, Rafael G. - City Council; nmcwesthighland@gmail.com
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I believe that a medical clinic represents a good and appropriate use of this land on 32nd Avenue. Although there are some private residences on the street, this particular location is well suited to commercial use and is not at all suitable for a single family home.





A great deal of planning has been done to ensure that this clinic will fit in to the neighborhood. It is hard to believe that it would present serious problems with either traffic or parking.





Bill Cisney


3265 Utica Street













